
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

'Broome, Darryl' <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
Date: 8/14/2017 12:42:38 PM

Subject: FW: 2017 Washington Night in South Carolina

As information.
 
Lily
 

From: Sherry Prioleau [mailto:sherry.prioleau@scchamber.net] 
 
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 12:35 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: RE: 2017 Washington Night in South Carolina
 
Good afternoon,
 
Thank you, I will add him.
 
Have a great day,
 

Sherry Prioleau
 
Assistant Director Programs & 
Events
E-mail: sherry.prioleau@scchamber.net
Phone: 803.255.2626
Fax: 803.343.5885
 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 1100
 
Columbia, SC 29201
 
www.scchamber.net

  
The South Carolina Chamber of Commerce, the 
nation’s first state chamber to be Accredited with 
Distinction by the U.S. Chamber.
 
 
From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Saturday, August 12, 2017 6:25 AM
 
To: Sherry Prioleau <sherry.prioleau@scchamber.net>
 
Subject: 2017 Washington Night in South Carolina
 
Hi Sherry,
 
I wanted to let you know that Darryl Broome, Director of the Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging, will be joining 
the Lt. Governor and Danny Varat. Please let me know if you need anything else from me.
 
Thank you,
 
Lily Cogdill
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Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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